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Comments: The following comments pertain to the North Zone.

This timber sale needs an Environmental Impact Statement because it is so large. USFS should focus efforts on
high-use roads, as well as do a review of existing roads to determine which roads are no longer necessary.

The project areas contain Critical Habitat for threatened and endangered salmon, and will potentially cause
increase sediment pollution, which harms salmonids. The project will also impact the vast majority of northern
spotted owl Critical Habitat Units. This is unacceptable - these species are already on the brink of extinction and
this salvage logging plan could push them over the edge in some areas.



